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Biography 

Bing Leng was appointed as a full-time member of the International Sustainability 

Standards Board (ISSB) in June 2022, effective 1 July 2022. 

 

He joins the ISSB from the Chinese Ministry of Finance where he was responsible for 

sustainability reporting initiatives. He initiated and led the implementation of several 

reporting-related programmes, including the development of digital taxonomies to 

enable electronic reporting, the revised financial instrument accounting standards and 

plans focused on digitising electronic payment vouchers and invoices. 

 

Dr Leng was a member of the International Accounting Standards Board’s IFRS 

Taxonomy Consultative Group from 2019 to 2022 and a member of the Board of 

Directors of XBRL International from 2014 to 2020. 

 

He is a Doctor of Management and has a Master of Accounting from Tianjin University 

of Finance and Economics in China. 


